
Gymnastics Club 
 

The Club expressed their thanks to the Parish Hall for allowing them 

to use the Hall for the past two years. 

 

Unfortunately, the Club has had to close due to personal reasons. The 

Club could easily have run more days at Launcells with the waiting list 

they had. 

 

They now only have three gymnasts left, who may go on to do 

tumbling. The three gymnasts left are from the Competition Squad, 

who did not wish to move to another Club therefore they are keeping 

them on so they can do a few competitions. 

 

All other gymnasts have moved to another Club. 

 

 


